
Dear Fr. Sauer Academy Families, 

As we wind up Second semester and look forward to our Summer Program classes, I want to take a moment to
acknowledge all of our families for their support and commitment to the Fr. Sauer Academy this year. We
have just graduated our third class and wish them well on their next journey at St. Ignatius. The FSA will
always be home for them and we are so excited to see what the future holds for each of them. 

This Special Edition Newsletter is a celebration of the hard work and dedication of all of our students during
this past semester and year. 

We have 8th grade special award winners, new Honor Roll recipients, new Student Council leaders and new
Summer Programs to further our commitment to a balanced and exciting curriculum. Our teachers deserve a
big shout out too! They have been working tirelessly to engage the students and create classes that have
engaged and motivated our students. Thank you so much for your work and creativity! Our students are lucky
to have you each day. 

At this time, please join me in thanking our departing FSA Teachers. Mr. Alex Eby, Ms. Audrey Gomez and
Mr. Calvin Nickelson are on their way to new adventures. We wish them well and extend our heartfelt thanks
for all their service, dedication to our students and all that they shared with us and the greater FSA community.
Good luck in all that you endeavor! 

Also departing this year are our Alumni Volunteers. Ms. Dessa Del Corro and Ms. Adela Valladares Lozano
are leaving us after their one year of service with SI and the FSA. They have brought a unique perspective to
our work and helped us each day with their presence and kindness. Thank you for sharing your gifts with us!

We look forward to a summer of Field trips, Academics, Electives and Sports! Please make sure to check your
email about summer news and let us know if you have any mornings when you can volunteer. We would love
to see you!

Take care and Happy Summer, 
Theresa 

THE SAUER HOUR
T H E  F R .  S A U E R  A C A D E M Y ' S  N E W L E T T E R

J U N E  2 0 2 2  •  I S S U E  1 0  •  V O L U M E  2




 Giants 49ers Warriors

9:00 am-9:50 am ELA Math Elective

9:55 am-10:45 am Math Elective ELA

10:45 am-11:00 am RECESS RECESS RECESS

11:05 am-11:55 am Elective ELA Math
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FSA SUMMER SCHEDULE

Morning classes: All Academic Days

All-school Assembly every Monday at 9am.

DAILY SCHEDULE

FIELD TRIPS
Field Trip 1: Friday, June 10
Golden Gate Park
Walk to the park. Leaving FSA at noon and returning to FSA by 3pm.

Field Trip 2: Friday, June 17
Academy of Science
We will take public transportation (Muni). Leaving FSA between 9 am-9:15 am. We are
going to eat in the park and then return to FSA by 3:15 pm. Important note: The
Academy of Science requires proof of Covid Full Vaccination.

Field Trip 3: Friday, June 24
Tennessee Valley
Leaving FSA at 9:15 am. Returning at 2 pm. Transportation provided by FSA-CYO.

Field Trip 4: Friday, July 1
Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk
Leaving FSA at 8:30 am. Back to FSA by 4 pm. Transportation provided by FSA-CYO.
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THE FR. SAUER ACADEMY
GRADUATING CLASS OF 2020

AWARDS

Valedictorian: Camila Angely Limo Fernandez
Camila has been chosen from among her classmates to have reached the highest level
of academic achievement in her class. 

The Leadership Award: Zoe Love O'Neal
Zoe, chosen by her peers, has been a model for other students inside and outside the
classroom, pushing classmates to persist, uniting friends, and creating a more loving
environment. 

The Service Award: Xavier Anthony Ballard
Xavier has done his best to create a positive environment for all students of the FSA
by building positive relationships among his peers. In addition, he encourages others
by being a trustworthy role model in all areas of the school.

The Fr. Anthony P. Sauer Excellence Award: Yaslin Isabella Rodriguez
This is the highest award our school can offer. Yaslin, chosen by the Fr. Sauer
Academy Faculty and Staff, has demonstrated the highest level of integrity shared
with the FSA community.

HONOR ROLL
The following students have earned a GPA of at least 3.5 for the Spring
2022 semester.
Pamela Jones
Enya Alexandra Roman
Ta'mya Denise Thompson

The following students have earned a cumulative GPA of at least 3.5 and
have graduated with Honors.
Maliah Carmela Howard
Yair Leon
Camila Angely Limo Fernandez
Andrew Dominick Monterola

Zoe Love O'Neal
Mark Ronald Phillips III
Yaslin Isabella Rodriguez
Judge Sumchai
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FSA ACHIEVEMENTS

CHAMPIONSHIPS
Congrats to our FSA champions!

6TH AND 7TH GRADE HONOR ROLL
The following students have earned a GPA of at least 3.5 for the Spring 2022
semester.

Audrina Acosta Santillan
Andrienne Bolano
Harvey Carey III
Zylah Coleman

Lesley Gabriel-Novoa
Nicole Hayeems

Kawai Leong Jenks
Stevie Kitchen

Lauro Gabriel Lara
Wesly Madrid

Geraldine Segura

Daniela Ayala
Maasai Berry

Maria Victoria Carrillo Marchetti
Rikki-Nicole Jones

Gabriel Andre Limo Fernandez
Adriano Henrique Moreira Ormeno

Sofia Perdomo
Sarah Quinones

Ligia Roman Rivas
Iymani Vaelua Samifua

6th Grade 7th Grade

6th/7th Grade Girls Soccer

7th Grade Boys Basketball 
8th Grade Boys Basketball

7th Grade Girls Basketball
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LOOKING TO THE FUTURE

2022-2023 STUDENT COUNCIL

President
Vice President Secretary

Social Justice Officer PublicistStudent Activities
Coordinator

Geraldine Segura
Zylah Coleman

Vicky Carrillo-Marchetti

Gabe Limo-Hernandez Rikki-Nicole Jones
Miriam Amacker

Mia Santiago '24 will serve as co-President of the Association of Latin American
Students (ALAS).

Laila Teofilo '24 will serve as President of the Pacific-Islander Association (PIA).

Congratulations to all FSA alumni who participated in spring sports!

ALUMNI LEADERSHIP
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FAREWELLS
This year, we bid farewell to three FSA faculty members and to the alumni volunteers.
We are forever grateful for their service to the school, the students, and the
community, and we wish them luck in their future endeavors.

Math Teacher ELA TeacherScience Teacher

Mr. Alexander Eby Mr. Calvin NickelsonMs. Audrey Gomez

Alumni Volunteers

Ms. Dessa Rae Del Corro Ms. Adela Valladares Lozano

THANK YOU!



Have a great summer!
Website: https://www.siprep.org/academy/
Instagram: @lifeatfsa
Facebook: Fr. Sauer Academy
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2021-2022 Graduates

https://www.siprep.org/academy/
https://www.instagram.com/lifeatfsa/
https://www.facebook.com/Fr-Sauer-Academy-101766524724500/

